

18th July 2019

Dear Parents,

I imagine as you are reading this letter you are all looking forward to the summer holidays; spending valuable time with your lovely child/ren.

It has been another great year at Clifford School. All the children and staff have worked extremely hard and I thank them all.

I would also like to thank all the parents for your support and the kind gifts and messages that have been sent in.

The end of the school year does bring an edge of sadness when we have to say goodbye to our wonderful year 6. They have been as amazing bunch of children and they will be missed. We wish them all the best in high school and in the future.



A message from Fairfield for all year 6 children joining them:

Fairfield are holding a summer competition. Please see the attachment for further details.

I know September is awhile away but we are hoping that these notices will help the first day be a smooth one:

Hot dinners: Thank you to everyone who has ordered for the first week back. New reception parents will be allocated a ParentPay username and Password in the first week of term but if you have ordered on the paper form then you are all booked up for the first three weeks and you don't need to do any more.

Clubs:

Clubs will begin again on Monday 9th September. A list of clubs will go out in the first week of next term.

TERM DATES AND HOLIDAYS:

Term Starts Wed 4th September Half term holiday 28th Oct – 1st Nov Last day of term Fri 20th Dec.

Spring term starts Tue 7th Jan 2020

All dates are on our school website. If you are planning a holiday, please try to book them during school holidays not term time. Thanks



Mrs Martyn has space for children to take up piano lessons. Please contact her if you would like your child to have lessons next term. 01432 272810 or 07717945587



Busy Bees:

Busy Bees shall be offering breakfast club for all Clifford school children from September. £1.50 to include breakfast. We open our doors at 8am. Please could parents get in touch with days they would like to book.

admin@busybeesclifford.com or 01497831000.

Uniform

Attached alongside this newsletter is the information needed for ordering new school uniform.

Things to do in the summer:

Clifford Castle is opening to the public on:

10th and 11th August 24th, 25th and 26th Aug

Go along and look around. It is a great place to visit, local as well.

School Library:

Herefordshire libraries are holding a number of competitions; reading challenge and an art competition, see the attached sheet.

Have a lovely summer. Let's hope the sun continues to shine and you get to have lots of family time.

If you need any further information on anything, do not hesitate to ask.

See you all on Wednesday 4th September.

Yours sincerely, Sarah Scourfield sscourfield@clifford.hereford.sch.uk or head@clifford.hereford.sch.uk